Infectious Disease Control Measures Update
Date: [Insert Date]
To: [Recipient's Name]
From: [Your Name]
Subject: Update on Infectious Disease Control Measures
Dear [Recipient's Name],
We are writing to inform you of the latest updates regarding the infectious disease control
measures implemented in our [organization/community]. As part of our ongoing commitment to
ensure the health and safety of all individuals, we have adopted the following measures effective
[insert effective date]:
o Increased frequency of cleaning and disinfection in all common areas.
« Mandatory face coverings for all staff and visitors in enclosed spaces.
e Regular health screenings for all personnel.
« Encouragement of physical distancing in all activities.

« Provision of hand sanitizers at key locations.

We encourage everyone to remain vigilant and adhere to these measures. Your cooperation is
vital in preventing the spread of infectious diseases and protecting our community.

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at
[contact information].

Thank you for your understanding and support.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Your Organization]



